
Appendix 1 

Call In of Transformation of Highways Sub- Committee decision (15 July 
2010)-  Transformation of Highways Services  
 
The 8 listed councillors below have called in the decision of the Transforming 
Highways Sub Committee to Corporate Scrutiny on the grounds: 
 

1. That because of the value of this contract it should be subject to scrutiny; 
 

2. That Members have not been given the opportunity to scrutinise other options 
for the delivery of Highway services, for example, alliances with other 
authorities; 

 
3. The impact on the employment of Highways Staff by the proposed 

outsourcing. 
 
Cllr Dorothy Flude 
 
Cllr Paul Edwards 
 
Cllr Chris Thorley  
 
Cllr Steve Conquest 
 
Cllr Roy Cartlidge 
 
Cllr Terry Beard 
 
Cllr Michael Parsons  
 
Cllr Margaret Martin 
 


